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18th November 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Re: Sainsburys trip 
 
This term Year Seven students have been exploring the topic of finance within their PSHE lessons. This topic 
is part of their learning around the theme of ‘living in the wider world’. Students have explored how to 

budget, what are credit and debt and understanding what interest means.  
 

In order for students to put their learning into a real-life context a small group will be provided the 
opportunity to visit the local Sainsburys store to test their budgeting skills. The aim is to complement their 

classroom learning by placing it into a relatable situation.  

 
The students will be escorted to Sainsburys by staff who will the provide them with a budget and a shopping 

list. The visit will take place during tutor time on Wednesday 30th November.  
 

This letter is to inform you that your child has been selected for this visit. 

 
We hope that this trip will build confidence in students’ ability to handle money in real life environments. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

R Nehme  
 
 

Mrs Nehme 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 


